
Happy 
Mother's 
Day!

New News:
Welcome "New" Seasonal's:

We would like to welcome our new 
seaonal's this spring:

Christine Boehm - Pine Barrens 39
Bill Edwards - Cedar Circle 15
Bruce & Patty Keefer - Meadows 1
Wanda Renyolds - Cedar Circle 9

Assessment/Updated 
Paperwork:

Please bring all updated Camper 
Insurance & Registration and Rabies 
Documentation to the Campground 
Office upon your arrival.  Our 
Insurance Company requires that we 
have this paperwork on file.  Thank 
you! The Tax Assessors Office has 
reassessed two campgrounds in the 
area.  It is only a matter of time.  
Please be sure to have current 
registration stickers in plane view!

Photographer:

The McGill's have offered their 
services.  Thank you!! Is anyone 
else interested in backing up the 
McGill's?  

Yard Sale:

Any takers or should I say any 
givers??

Weekend Activities:
Pancake Breakfast

Highlighted by the addition of mini m & 
m's and oreo cookings pancakes!  Al & 
Vicki Caston and Dean Bedwell flipped 
pancakes, while Kim Bedwell cooked 
the sausage.  Sue Jones collected 
money.  The clean-up crew consited of 
Dennis Jones; Rick, Bev, Nicole and 
Zack Clanton.  Thank you all for 
making our first 2016 Breakfast such a 
bright spot on a cold rainy morning.

Chili Cook-off

The aroma still lingers in the Rec 
Hall...10 great entries.  Shaun Bebow 
& Trudy Brown; Kim & Dean Bedwell; 
Joe & Miranda Brown had a very 
challenging time judging.  The displays 
were over the top and the "ghost 
pepper" added a ton of heat!

First Place: Chuck Wagon Chili
Krissy - for the third year in a row! 
(Related to Joe & Trudy Brown.)

Second Place:
Christine Beohm, Pine Barrens 39

Third Place: "Ghost Pepper" Chili
Kathleen Schror, Hemlock Hollow 25.

Assisting:  In set-up, Kim Bedwell and 
Susan Jones.  In clean-up, Dean 
Bedwell; Rick, Bev, Nicole and Zack 
Cleanton.

Thank you to all the participants, who 
provided us with a yummy dinner!

A special 'Thank you" to all those who 
assited in set-up and clean-up!!

New News:

Quiet Hours:

Just a gentle reminder...
10:00 p.m. - 8:00 a.m., Strictly 
Enforced. Security will patrol the 
area. No screaming or loud
voices will be tolerated. One 
warning will be given and if the 
noise continues, you will be 
asked to leave. All
radios/stereos must be turned off 
by 10:00 p.m. This is an 
ordinance of the Borough of Mt. 
Pocono.

Mr. Chris's Camper Cleaning 
Service 
He is open for business.  Please 
call him for an estimate (908) 
619-9933.  He does excellent 
work and is very reasonable!!


